Richard Wagner

12 Heldenleiben Row

Anytown, CT  00000

Dr. Igor Stravinsky

Music Search Committee

Mason Middle School

MSN 3E3

Fairfax, VA  22030-4444
November 1, 1999

Dear Dr. Stravinsky:
Please consider this letter in application for the posted position in Instrumental Music/Jazz Band Director at Mason Middle School.  I became aware of this position through Dr. Johannes Brahms, my music education professor at the University of Connecticut in Storrs, CT.  

I am currently finishing the degree requirements in music education at UConn, and recently completed my student teaching assignment at Byrd Middle School in Byrdland, CT.  While at Byrd MS, I was responsible for the 5th grade band and all of the brass and percussion lessons at the middle school.  I also taught two periods of General Music each day; this experience was very helpful in broadening my skills and preparation level for beginning my teaching career.

I am especially proud of the new Jazz Ensemble program at Byrd MS, which I started during my student teaching placement.  The ensemble performed two well-received concerts for the parents and community, and rehearsals have been scheduled during the school day for next year.  It was gratifying to be able to share my interest in improvisation with my students at Byrd, and to know that they will be furthering their study of this important musical skill in the years to come.

I believe that my skills and dedication to music teaching and learning, specifically in the areas of instrumental music education and improvisation, make me an ideal candidate for your position.  I would welcome the challenge of working in such a progressive school system, and look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Richard Wagner
enc.

